Llopd’s Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th June, 1935.

Sir,
With reference to the freeboard survey carrled out

by you on the 19th May 1932 on %the S.S. "MILLPOOL" (Report

No. 18679), I am directed to inform you that a letter has been

»> '

mstanc

ou will be asked to say whether

standard strength in the coamings of this sxisting
such a3 to mest the general requirement that the strength
which would be required in & new ship.
The Solicitor desires to have a statement from you
precisely
Investigation on
of the
The Board e being informed that whean the particuls
hatchway coamings and the supports and c *S Wers
forwarded to this Office by gej they were conside to be
equivalent to the standard of the Internationsl Convention as
to existing ships, and therefore it was not necessary
ructions to be issued to you in respeet of ‘thdse

coamings.




Itk

IO

s
=

.

o4

e

1son,
J 0N -

8

e

81




